
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In order to discuss the findings of the new report 
“ Voices from the Ground: Landmine and Explosive 

Remnants of War Survivors Speak Out on Victim 
Assistance,”  a briefing will take place, on Thursday 

3 September at 13:00 in Room XXII. 
 
 
 

Speakers: 
 

- Mr. Netithorn Praditsarn, Permanent Mission of Thailand to the United Nations 
- Mr. Markus Reiterer, Embassy of Austria, Washington, DC 

- Mr. Firoz Ali Alizada, International Campaign to Ban Landmines 
- Ms. Nerina Cevra, Survivor Corps 

- Mr. Stan Brabant, Handicap International, Belgium 
 

Sandwiches will be served 


